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Comments: At a time when it is vital to preserve our forests, I am asking you to reconsider the forest plan

amendment. The Daniel Boone is a place of beauty, provides valuable habitat for wildlife, and helps keep our

water and air clean.

 

At a time when Kentucky is trying to increase tourism and combat some of the negative consequences of mining

fossil fuels and other destructive practices, we do not need to destroy or compromise a very special area by

threatening the health of the forest. 

 

Aggressive timbering WILL increase erosion, threaten our water and air, and destroy wildlife.  Please consider

the health of our state and our future.  

 

Thank you 

 

 


